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April 2023

IMPORTANT APRIL-MAY DATES:
*April 12th -4th grade field trip to St.Augustine
*April 13th -Team Spirit Day
*April 14th -Honor Roll & Morning Mile presentation 7:45am
*April 20th -Parent Night- Art & Music Night 6:00 pm
*April 25th -2nd, 3rd & 4th grade Sun Country field trip
*April 25th -Beginning of ABC Countdown!
*April 27th -HLA Board of Directors Meeting
*April 28t -Progress reports available on Skyward
*May 1s -Deadline to order a yearbook and guarantee delivery before the end of school

*Back by popular demand we are doing our “ABC Countdown” to the end of school spirit days again
this year. Each day will have a theme, including dress up days, special classroom activities, and
presentations. Participation is completely optional for the dress up days! Complete details will go home
soon.

*The end of the year is rapidly approaching, thank you to everyone who has completed your volunteer
hours!. There are several different opportunities listed on the volunteer section of the website if you have
not yet completed your 20 hours. Reminder that per our handbook, incomplete volunteer commitments
can impact your students eligibility for re enrollment for the upcoming school year.

*We are happy to announce that we will once again be offering Summer Camp at HLA. Mr.
Damon and his team have planned an exciting summer ahead. They will have outdoor games,
crafts, gardening, and lots of cooking. Camp will be offered in 2 sessions from June 12th-June
30th and July 10th-July 21st.

*Yearbooks are on sale! All yearbooks must be ordered through Treering and orders placed before
May 1st will include 2 free custom pages and delivery before the end of the school year.
https://www.treering.com/purchase?PassCode=101323368010665

*We have had several parents ask about end of year field trips. We have been working diligently
to try and organize things for our students. Unfortunately our options are limited due to the lack of
availability of buses through the transportation department.

*We will have a few 4th and 5th grade spots available for the coming school year. Please help us
spread the word and have some new families join us here at HLA.

*Fundraising for our playground expansion is underway! Please go to the link for more
information or to donate! Thank you!
https://www.gofundme.com/

Mission Statement: To provide excellence in education with a focus on
lifelong health, nutrition, and fitness for the creative mind and healthy body.
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